BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
PO BOX 171
BROOKLYN, CT. 06234

[bookmark: _GoBack] 
The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Tuesday, February 25, 2014 at the Brooklyn Town Hall on the following:
 
Present:  David Fuss, Craig Dunlop, Donald S. France, Gerard Renaud and Sherri A. Soucy
 
Absent: Robert Kiley
 
Also Present:  Glen Tatro-United Water
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman David Fuss.
 
A motion was made by Donald S. Francis to approve meeting minutes from January 28, 2014 as presented.  Gerard Renaud seconded the motion.  All members in favor, so voted.
 
Glen Tatro from United Water reported that the Town of Killingly is working on a facilities update plan and the switch that was replaced for the generator has blown again and Glen will get info to Sherri to submit claim to the town’s insurance.
 
The contract with Killingly was handed out to the board and they will review and the date of February 29, 2016 is when the contract is done and will need to be extended or reviewed and changed.
 
There was nothing new to report regarding the Tatnic Road pump station project.
 
A motion was made by Craig Dunlop to approve bills in the amount of $251.00 dated 2/25/14.  Gerard Renaud seconded the motion.  All members in favor so voted.
 
There was no other business to come before the board.
 
A motion was made by Gerard Renaud to adjourn at 7:32 PM.  Craig Dunlop seconded the motion.  All members in favor so voted.
 
 
 
Sherri A. Soucy
Administrative Assistant
Water Pollution Control Authority 

o sl ool Gt At bl e maing o ooy,
e 250 e o o v

rsen: Do s, Dk, ol e, G e sher A ey
o st o st csr 720y e O

ko psemes aed e i o 8 e
e T o U Was e et Kngy g on s

o o s b ot e o

e ettt gy o s it h sty s s
e 5,01 5w ot e e o
frobmeriie

e g et a5 g e T e 1

Aot s g Dt e b he st o 2510
S G cnans o o, 0 mamis e

Aot ey G et 32 . g Dk

S sour
o o o Aty



